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To all the schoolchildren, staff and Governors

We wanted to say a big hello from Northumberland County Council and to say a big thank you to you
for everything that you are doing to support us. This includes the lovely pictures and rainbows that you
have been sending our staff and displaying at school and at home. If you or your school would like to
send us more pictures, please send them to the address below or you can see them posted on twitter
by following @N_LandCouncil or on our Northumberland County Council Facebook page. We are
going to keep all of the pictures sent to us so we can make a number of public displays with them in the
future.

We know that many of your schoolchildren are at home, but we have heard that you are still doing
some learning and of course washing your hands regularly. Maybe one day you will be a social worker,
teacher, refuse collector, highways inspector or another member of our team here at the Council. You
are part of our #TeamNorthumberland and we thank you for everything you are doing to support our
staff working in Northumberland.

For all teachers, thank you if you are looking after our children whilst we continue to ensure that our
staff care for our most vulnerable residents across the County.

We couldn't do what we are doing if you weren't doing what you are doing so from us to you.... Thank
you!

Clir Wayne Daley Cath McEvoy-Carr _

Councillor Wayne Daley Cath McEvoy-Carr
Deputy Leader of the Council and Executive Director of Adults and Children’s
Portfolio Holder for Children’s Services Services
County Hall, Morpeth, Northumberland, NE61 2EF c/o‘s“ g—
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